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Newsletter:  Summer Term 

21st July 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have made it to the end of term, and today we 
bid farewell to our much-loved Year 6 children 
who have made us so immensely proud over the 
years. They have been a fun and warm-hearted 
group of children and we will miss them greatly. I 
am sure that you will join me in wishing them well 
as they embark on the next stage of their school 
career.  
We also say ‘goodbye’ to Mr France who will take 
up a new teaching post in September. We wish 
him well, and thank him for the support he has 
given to St John’s across the past year. 
Have a wonderful holiday and I look forward to 
welcoming you all back in September, 
Mrs Mumby 
 
Staffing News 
Staffing for September 
Staffing for next year is as follows: 
Early Foundation – Miss Noone with Mrs Coney 
(AM) and from January Mrs Hill (PM) 
Late Foundation – Mrs Spittle with Mrs Robinson 
Year One – Miss James with Mrs Weeks (AM) and 
Miss Harrison (PM) 
Year Two – Mrs Warters with Mrs Edgington and 
Miss Oakley 
Year Three – Mr Ferguson with Miss Harrison and 
Mrs Hill (AM) 
Year Four – Mrs Quinn/Mrs Grover with Mrs 
Crossley 
Year Five – Mr Jordan with Mrs Cole and Mrs 
Bowker 
Year Six – Mrs Grainger with Mrs Fraser 
 
Gardening Club Plea 
The gardening club are hoping to enter the 
Scarecrow Festival next academic year, they need 
pairs of tights and pieces of hessian or hessian 
sacks. If you can donate any of these items, please 
leave them with either Mrs Warters, in Year 2, or 
Miss Tudor, in the school office. 

 
 
School Milk 
If you would like your child to have school milk in 
September, you will need to register. Please go to 
www.schoolmilkuk.co.uk for details of how to 
register. 
 
Year 5 Residential Meeting 
There will be a meeting for parents of all children 
attending the Year 5 residential in October. This 
will take place in the school hall on Tuesday 13th 
September at 3.30pm. 
 
School Meal Prices  
From September 2016, there will be an increase in 
the price of school meals and breakfast club. 
School meals will cost £2.20 per day, and breakfast 
club will cost £2.20 per day also. 
 
Diocesan Notices 
Annual Fountains Mass 
Annual Fountains Abbey Mass for the Feast of St 
Bernard, 12.00 noon Monday 22nd August 2016. 
Admission is free for those attending the Mass.  
Please access via the Visitor Centre, as the 
Westgate car park will be reserved for disabled 
visitors. 
 
Music Department  
We are looking for a part-time administrator. 
Required from September 2016, Monday-
Thursday 12.30-4.30pm. £9.20 per hour with 
employer pension contribution after probationary 
period. Based at the Music Office, Leeds Cathedral 
(5 minute walk from the train station) 
Send CV to: office@dioceseofleedsmusic.org.uk 
See www.dioceseofleedsmusic.org.uk 
 
Diary Dates  
21st July – School Closes at 2pm 
6th September – School re-opens  
13th September – Year 5 Residential Meeting, 
school hall 

http://www.schoolmilkuk.co.uk/


 
Lunchtime Menus for Week Beginning 5th July 2016 

 

Monday 
INSET DAY 

Tuesday 
Roast pork and 

stuffing 
 

Savoury 
vegemince & 

Yorkshire pudding 
 

Cheese jacket   

Wednesday 
Pasta bolognaise & 

tomato bread 
 

Pizza 
 
 

Tuna jacket  

Thursday 
Sausages 

 
Vegemince 

shepherd’s pie  
 

Cheese jacket   
 

Friday 
Fish  

 
Cheese pie  

 
 

Cheese jacket 0 

 


